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February 13, 2014 
 
       
Alan Tschida 
Selby-Dale, LLC 
505 Tanglewood Drive 
Shoreview MN 55126 
 
VIA EMAIL: altschida@msn.com 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 600 Selby Avenue 
 
Dear Mr. Tschida: 
 
This is to confirm that on February 11, 2014 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer, stated that she will get a written recommendation to you in 2 
weeks. 
 
If the written recommendation is not what you are looking for, you may attend the City Council 
Public Hearing on Wednesday, March 5, 2014 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers, 
Third Floor. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
MV 

Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Scott St. Martin (email) 
 John Ross (email) 
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